
further to the bank letter addressed to KSE on 3/12/2014 regarding the allocation of subscribed 

shares to subscribers, Burgan Bank would like to announce that starting from the next Monday 

– corresponding to 08/12/2014 – the Kuwait Clearing Company will distribute the share receipts 

after allocation to shareholders and also will start from the aforesaid date to refund amounts 

due to subscribers for paid shares but not allocated.  

 

 


